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Dear Residents, 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that HEI Civil will have subcontractors on site that will be performing concrete 
and asphalt repair operations in your area beginning in March 2024. This work is expected to be 
completed within 30-45 days, weather permitting. 
 
These operations will consist of crews with small equipment removing curb/gutter and sidewalk in 
marked areas and pouring back new. This will temporarily affect certain homeowners and community 
sidewalks for 48 hrs. to allow minimum curing time for concrete. 
 
Asphalt work will consist of mill/overlay and infrared work, which will have minimal impact to traffic in 
the neighborhood. 
 
Efforts will be made to inform homeowners directly impacted by the work with a minimum of 24 - 48 
hrs. notice. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding while we complete this work. 
 
 
Please contact Bear Benson with any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bear Benson  
HEI Civil  
Project Superintendent 
303-910-7820 
bear.benson@heicivil.com 

5460 Montana Vista Way 
Castle Rock, CO  80108 

Phone 303 688-9500 
Fax 303 688-5254 

mailto:bear.benson@heicivil.com

